

Finance & Audit Scrutiny Committee & Overview & Scrutiny Committee Held on 9 & 10 February 2021

Summary of Comments made on the Executive Agenda for Thursday 11 February 2021

4. Working together with Stratford District Council

The Overview & Scrutiny Committee was pleased to note the intention to provide quarterly updates but it recommended that this should go further and that there should be a "Scrutiny Plan". This plan should set out points in the project where there were key decisions being made and where matters requiring scrutiny at either or both O&S or F&A were embedded within the plan. Short progress updates should also be provided to each Scrutiny meeting so that the Committees were not overwhelmed with less frequent, longer reports that effectively meant there was no time to scrutinise other areas of the Council's operations at those meetings.

The Executive are required to vote on this because it forms a recommendation to them.

Members were mindful of the amount of time officers required to undertake this project and the Committee would plan its meetings to allow sufficient time to scrutinise with the aim to help the Executive. It would look at whether joint meetings of both Scrutiny Committees would be of assistance, and also joint meetings with Stratford District Council.

6. General Fund Budget and Council Tax 2021/22

The Finance & Audit Scrutiny Committee supported the report and took the opportunity to thank all officers for their work in bringing forward the budget for the Council in these challenging times.

8. Treasury Management Strategy 2021/22

The Finance & Audit Scrutiny Committee noted the report and welcomed the approach of PAB picking up the initial work in this area in respect of the potential Environmental, Social and Governance investment and joint working with Stratford District Council.

11. Warwick District Leisure Development Programme – Kenilworth Facilities

The Overview & Scrutiny Committee recommended that the amended recommendation 2.8 should be further amended to include consultation with both the Leadership Co-ordination Group (LCG) and all Kenilworth District Councillors over when and which facilities should be re-opened.

The Executive are required to vote on this because it forms a recommendation to them.







The Finance & Audit Scrutiny Committee supported recommendations as amended.

They also welcomed:

- (1) the assurance from the Portfolio Holder in respect of potential delays within Development Services in determining the planning applications for these sites within the 13 weeks due to a backlog in that service area; and
- (2) the understanding that the project will be treated as two separate sites and projects throughout this project to enable them to be more agile in delivery.